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Such a Beautiful Sunset! 

Photograph by Nick Schmidt 
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DISCLAIMER:   

The Meadview Monitor is an official publication of the 

Meadview Civic Association (MCA), ( a membership 

association), P.O. Box 217, Meadview, AZ 86444. 

(928) 564-2313, Fax (928) 564-2520, or email: 

mca@citlink.net (please put “Meadview Monitor” in the 

subject line.) Notice in the Meadview Monitor is official 

notice of any and all proceedings of the MCA. 

Submissions become the property of The Meadview 

Monitor. We will not publish any letters or ads that are 

unsuitable for this newsletter or for which the MCA be 

held liable. The Board of Governors will make the final 

decisions on those letters, ads and/or articles that are 

printed. All articles must have a by-line. All letters 

must have a name and a traceable address. 

 

WEBSITE: www.mca-az.com 

 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS 

Ron King….…………..…..President  

Frank Eakins…...1st Vice-President  

Ray Stone……..2nd Vice-President  

Don Jarvis……………...…Treasurer  

Helene Williams……….....Secretary 
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         Edie Needham 
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         Larry Minard 
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         Larry Minard 
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2016 ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 

AND ELECTION 

MAY 28, 2016 AT 9:00 AM 

APPLICATIONS FOR OPEN BOARD SEATS 

WILL BE AVAILABLE DECEMBER 1, 2015. 

APPLICATIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY 

FEBRUARY 10, 2016 FOR PUBLICATION IN 

THE MARCH/APRIL MONITOR. 

A BIOGRAPHY IS RECOMMENDED. 

RON KING 

PRESIDENT’S LETTER 

 The first two months of 2016 have brought some interesting  weather to Meadview with some 

very cold days, a little snow and some delightful days but always with some of the world’s most 

outstanding sunsets reflected on the Grand Wash Cliffs. 

Our new data processing program is working well, there are always a few hiccups with any new 

program, and we are now working on developing new programs to assist you with your different 

options when paying your 2017 assessments.  

The Different options are: 

1.  Bill Pay– an automatic payment sent by the member from their bank account and a 

 check will be made out and mailed to the MCA  from your bank. 

2.  Credit Card payments– you will be able to call the MCA office and make your payment  over 

 the phone using most major cards. 

3.  Payment by Personal Check, Cashier’s Check or Money Order– as most have been doing 

 in the past, but the checks will be deposited electronically. (You may write one check for all 

 lots.) 

4.  Cash– if you pay by cash at the office this will remain an option. 

 

E-Billing -  mca@citlink.net  

  E-mail us at the above address to request E-Billing. In the Subject line write  

  E-Billing Request. In the body of the e-mail include your name, address, e-mail  

  address, phone number and lot information. When the next billing cycle begins  

  you will receive an e-bill instead of a paper bill. 

 The benefits for out members and our office will be that the cost of mailing assessments will 

be reduced using the E-Billing process along with the reduction of staff and volunteers processing 

the massive amounts of mail going out each year. Streamlining our banking operations including the 

fact that we are not transporting deposits all the way to Kingman weekly, when deposits can be 

made at the end of each day including Saturdays electronically. 

 In closing, I wish to ensure you that this Board of Governors always strives conscientiously to 

improve on and save in any and all ways possible in bringing higher standards each day at the MCA 

for its members. 

 

 

 

Ron King, 

President 

Polls open following the 

conclusion of the meeting 

and close at 2:00 p.m. 
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I. Candidate Eligibility:     
 A slate of candidates, all of whom are members in 
good standing of the Meadview Civic Association, shall be 
selected by a nominating committee. The consent of all 
candidates shall be obtained before placing their names 
on the ballot. At the annual meeting a member present 
may nominate a member for the Board of Governors. No 
write-in candidates shall be accepted unless nominated at 
the annual meeting. No member nominated at the annual 
meeting shall be considered unless the candidate 
consents to serve if elected. The presiding officer shall 
limit nominating speeches from the to one (1) minute 
each. 

II. Who May Vote:     
 Only members in good standing will be eligible to 
vote. To be a member in good standing that all 
association assessments on lots being voted, have been 
paid in full by 2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE 

ANNUAL MEETING. 

III. Voting Eligibility:      
 A person eligible to vote in this election must be the 
owner or co-owner of Meadview property which is 
presently being assessed by the Association.  
 One vote only may be cast for each lot so assessed. 
Where a lot or lots are owned by one or more persons, 
only one of the persons names as co-owner may vote for 
any one lot. Only one vote per lot is allowed.      
 You may vote by absentee ballot if unable to attend 
the meeting. You must request your absentee ballot from 
the Secretary of the Board. Carefully follow the 
instructions sent with your ballot(s) and return to the 
Secretary. ABSENTEE BALLOTS MUST BE BY THE 
SECRETARY OF THE ASSOCIATION RECEIVED BY 
THE CLOSE OF THE LAST BUSINESS DAY PRIOR TO 
THE ANNUAL MEETING. 

IV. Verification of Voting Eligibility:   
 Each prospective voter will be required to present 
proper identification prior to receiving the ballot(s) for 
voting. Association records will be checked to verify that 
such person is a member in good standing. Each 
prospective voter will then be given the specific number of 
ballots, one for each member lot, and will then cast his/her 
ballot(s) immediately after verification.  
 Voting hours shall be from the conclusion of the 
annual meeting to 2:00 p.m.    
 There shall be no electioneering within one hundred 
(100) yards of the polling place. 

V. Ballots for Voting: Subsequent to verification of eligibility 
to vote, members will be given one (1) ballot for each lot 
for which he/she is authorized to cast a vote. Members, 
after verification of eligibility to vote, and receiving the 
ballot(s) shall proceed to vote and deposit said ballot(s) in 
the ballot box within ten (10) minutes. A member voting for 
more than ten (10) ballots shall have multiples of ten (10) 
minutes for each ten (10) ballots being voted. 

VI. Voting Procedures:     
 A. In accordance with the desires of the majority of 
the Association members as expressed at the May 28, 
1988 meeting and at the prerogative of the present Board 

of Governors as authorized in Article III, Section I of the 
By-Laws of the Association, the number of persons to sit 
on the Board of Governors shall be seven (7).  
 B. Place an “X” in the box beside the name of each 
candidate you wish to vote for. On all propositions, place 
an “X” in the appropriate box. On all proposed By-Laws 
changes mark an “X” in the appropriate box.  C. 
Fold your ballot and deposit in the ballot box provided. 
                     NOTE: Voting for 
more candidates than seats available will invalidate the 
ballot. 

VII. Ballot Counting:     
 A. After all the ballots have been cast, the Election 
Committee will open the ballot box and proceed to count 
and record the votes.     
 B. To verify proper performance in all aspects of the 
election, the election will be monitored by appointed 
Association members. 

VIII. Installation of Officers:    
 A. Immediately after the determination of names of 
the winning candidates, the newly elected members will 
assume their positions on the Board.    
 B. In accordance with Article III of the Association By-
Laws, the Board members will be elect executive officers 
from their owns ranks. The executive officers of the 
Association shall be President, Vice-President, Secretary, 
Assistant Secretary, Treasurer, and Assistant Treasurer.
       C. 
This Board of Governors shall manage and control the 
business affairs of the Association in accordance with the 
terms and conditions of the Articles of Incorporation and 
the By-Laws of the Association. 

IX. Voting by Absentee Ballot:   
 Members can request an absentee ballot, one for 
each lot on which an assessment is paid, which will list the 
slate of candidate dates, Propositions, and the proposed 
By-Law changes. The request form for absentee ballots 
should be filled in and mailed to:       
  Secretary     
   Meadview Civic Association              
  P.O. Box 217       
  Meadview, AZ 86444   
 Upon receipt of the request form, eligibility and 
number of votes entitled to be cast will be determined. 
The ballot(s) will be mailed to the requester with a return 
envelope addressed to the Secretary of the Board. After 
indicating your choice of candidates and By-Law changes, 
seal the ballot(s) in the envelope addressed to the 
Secretary. Walk-in Absentee ballots will be accepted until, 
2 P.M., THE FRIDAY PRIOR TO THE ANUUAL 
MEETING. Absentee Ballots received after THE FRIDAY 
PRIOR TO THE ANNUAL MEETING mail pick-up, will be 
invalid.     
 Upon receipt the sealed envelope with the absentee 
ballot showing the Bar Code of the voter shall be logged in 
and placed in a locked ballot box. On election Day, the 
Election Committee will remove the ballot from the 
envelope for counting purposes. 

Special Notice to ALL MCA Members Legal Notice of Election 
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ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING AND ELECTION DAY 
 

AT THE MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
 

MAY 28, 2016 AT 9:00 A.M. 
 

BRING PHOTO I.D. 
AND  

KEY CARD SO YOU CAN VOTE 
 

IF YOU ARE A FULL-TIME RESIDENT 

 AND WILL BE OUT OF TOWN,  

ABSENTEE BALLOT (S) WILL BE AVAILABLE 

 AT THE MCA OFFICE BEGINNING  

MARCH 25, 2016 

 

CUT HERE    

 

REQUEST FOR ABSENTEE BALLOT (S)  

FOR THE 2016 ANNUAL ELECTION 

MAIL TO: Secretary of the Board  

P.O. Box 217 

              Meadview, AZ 86444 

 

Name: 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Address: 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Lot #(s): 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 
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LORI RODGERS-ROLL 

- Born in Owosso, 

Michigan. My husband, 

Robert and I were 

seasonal visitors to 

Meadview for over 20 

years. We elected  to 

become property 

owners in 2005 and 

established permanent 

residency in 2012. 

For 30 years, I participated in and ran several 

businesses in construction and restaurants. 

This experience included operation, 

management and supervision in various 

venues. Various skills required were in 

financing, human resources, sales and public 

relations. 

In 1986, I was certified by the Michigan State 

Police as a law enforcement officer, as well as 

a firefighter for the State of Michigan. 

After 9/11, I went back to school and I became 

a Professional Emergency Manager, certified 

by the Department of Homeland Security and 

Michigan State Police. Subsequently, I gained 

the position as Director of Military and 

Emergency Services for the American Red 

Cross. 

Much of my experience since 9/11 has been in 

the area of government liaison and community 

relations for local, state and national disasters 

as a representative of the American Red Cross. 

Most of my life has been spent serving the 

public and the needs of the people in those 

communities. Now, I feel this is an opportunity 

for me to use my skills and my expertise to 

serve the Meadview Community. 

NEIL BAKER - A 

diversified life, I’ve 

been a laborer, 

builder, fisherman, 

farmer, salesman, 

manager and 

businessman. I’ve 

lived in Meadview 

since 2002. I hold two 

council seats with the 

Meadview Baptist 

Church discipleship 

and outreach. I head the Board of the newly 

formed Meadview Christian Academy of which 

I am facilitator and acting administrator.  

I propose to honor the peaceful serenity of our 

unique location while seeking a synergy within 

our people. 

Lynn Wright Murray -  

I have several degrees 
and was licensed in 
seven states as an 
appraiser, and licensed in 
Real Estate for over 30 
years.  I retired as a tax 
practitioner specializing 
in commercial, land and 
tax deferred exchanges 
along with being a Public 

Notary for twenty years. I also have a solid 
business background.  

 At present I am working as an Administrator for 
a multi-million dollar estate.  I owned Silver 
Lakes Business Services for several years and 
sold due to a death in the family.  I worked as a  
4-H leader and held offices in several Christian 
organizations, along with working as an editor for 
a small newspaper.  

I have donated my time to many non-profit 
organizations throughout my life.  I bought 
property here in Meadview in the 1980’s. My son 
also owns property here and I have lived in 
Meadview for about 4 years with my husband 
Sam Murray. 
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 Events Calendars 

Mondays Tuesdays Wednesdays Thursdays Fridays Saturdays 

Body         

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Quail 

10 am 

3rd Tues. of each 

month 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Body                

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

C.O.M. 

10 am 

1st Thurs. of each 

month.  

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Body          

Conditioning 

8 am 

Meets in Auditorium 

Potlucks 

3rd Sat of each 

month-various times 

No Potlucks Dec & 

May. Check out the 

Schedule in the 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Crafty  Ladies 

1 pm 

Meets in Classroom 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Red Hat Society 

10 am 

3rd Thurs. each 

month 

Meets in Auditorium 

Splash Dance 

9 am 

Meets in Pool 

June, July & Aug 

ONLY! 

Membership 

Meeting 

10 am 

4th Sat. of each 

month 

Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in 

Auditorium 

Bingo 

6:30 pm 

Dark June, July & 

Aug! 

Meets in Auditorium 

Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in Auditorium 

 Sit & be fit 

10:15 am 

Sept-May 8th only 

Meets in Auditorium 

Meadview 

Ridgeriders ATV 

Club                     

9 am 

1st Sat. of each 

End of the Line 

Dancers 

6 pm 

Meets in 

 Explorers 

6:30 pm 

2nd Wed. of each 

month 

 Bingo 

1 pm 

Meets in Auditorium 

 

JOIN US FOR SPLASH DANCE OR A COOL SWIM WHENEVER YOU PLEASE!                

These functions & times may change, but if you have questions, please check with each group. 
NEW 2017 ASSESSMENT OPTIONS WILL BE AVAILABLE 

1. Bill Pay– an automatic payment sent by the member from their 

bank account and a check will be made out and mailed to the 

MCA  from your bank. 

2. Credit Card payments– you will be able to call the MCA office 

and make your payment over the phone using most major 

cards. 

3. Payment by Personal Check, Cashier’s Check or Money Order

– as most have been doing in the past, but the checks will be 

deposited electronically. (You may write one check for all lots.) 

4. Cash– if you pay by cash at the office this will remain an option. 

E-Billing 

mca@citlink.net  

1. E-mail us at the above address 

to request E-Billing.  

2. In the Subject line write:  

     E-Billing Request.  

3.  In the body of the e-mail include 

your: name, address, e-mail address, 

phone number and lot information.  

When the next billing cycle begins 

you will receive an e-bill instead of a 

paper bill. 

EASTER CELEBRATION 

It’s back in Meadview at the MCA. Sponsored by Fisherman’s Landing. 

Saturday March 26th at 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. We will be having Easter 

Baskets, an Easter egg hunt, games, prizes, lunch and much more. Plus, a 

special visit from the Easter Bunny. Please sign up in the MCA office before 

March 19th. (Event is open to the public.) 

The MCA wishes 

to retract the word 

“misled” from the 

letter, that was 

included with our 

assessments, 

dated  

December 1, 2015. 
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A BIMONTHLY PUBLICATION 

ADVERTISEMENT RATES PER ISSUE 

AND ANNUALLY 

Business Card - $6 per issue or $36 per year. 

1/4 Page - $10 per issue or $60 per year. 

Half Page - $20 per issue or $120 per year. 

Full Page - $40 per issue or $240 per year. 

Please make check payable to Meadview Civic 

Association, Place your ad with payment in the 

mail to: P.O. 217 Meadview, AZ 86444. 

The MCA  reserves the right to edit or refuse ads 

or submissions. 

Sorry, no refunds for cancellations. 

NOTE: All ads must be paid in advance. 

As a courtesy to our advertisers we will include 

your advertisement on a business with a link to 

your website. 

Meadview Lake Motel 

WHERE LAKE MEAD MEETS THE GRAND 

CANYON 

(928) 564-2343 

ALL QUEEN SIZE BEDS 

REFRIGERATORS   

COLOR TV     

NEW UNITS            

LARGE ROOMS       

AIR CONDITIONING 

OWNER              

VIRGINIA PAGANO 

MANAGER          

MARY ALLSMAN 

30205 N. ESCALANTE BLVD 

MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

928-234-2020 

760-777-3533 

SPRAY FOAM ROOFING 

Recoating Contractor AMC 
Spray Foam Insulation 

Discount 

URETHANE-FOAM-ROOFING 

FLAT ROOF SPECIALIST 

      Recoating & Repair                                 

    Elastomeric Roof Coating                  

New Construction       Flat Roofs                    

 Insulation   Metal Buildings              

Re-Roofing          Mobile Homes 

Lic # 255400 

ELECTION NOTICE 

MAY 28
TH

, 2016 
 

Please Note: 

 

Absentee Ballots will not be 

accepted after  

4:00 p.m.  

May 27th, 2016 
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COM 

  

Mary Lee Beck, NP in our Meadview Clinic, had a very interesting presentation on Senior 

Health. She used fun explanations about what to eat, what not to eat, and eating habits that 

can cause problems and good reasons to change some of those eating habits. She 

mentioned that the French eat smaller portions, and spend and hour or two while enjoying 

the lively conversation of their table companions. And they do not have nervous stomachs. 

Stephanie Reynolds, from KRMC and her assistant Julie, were available to do blood 

pressure tests on all who stopped at their table. They also did blood glucose tests. They had 

quit a lot of willing residents who stuck out their arm and/or finger to get a reading on their 

BP and blood sugar. 

 

The Friends of the Arizona Joshua Tree Forest have a membership drive going, and will also 

be taking part in the Great Backyard Bird Count in mid-February. We are expecting Alice 

Newton to be our guest at our February meeting which will be a few days before this article 

has to be in. Hope you have a fun Valentine’s Day. 

By Suzann Newell 

QUAIL         
  By Carol Duran 

The Quail Club is an all-volunteer, Community and Family Interest 

Club. We have fund raisers throughout the years so that we can 

provide scholarships to local children. We meet at the MCA on the 

3rd Tuesday of each month at 10:00 a.m. At our monthly meetings 

we have raffles and throughout the year we sell See’s Candy and 

Cookbooks. We also have bake sales, silent auctions and any other 

activities we can think of for acquiring funds for scholarships. We 

collect pennies, eyeglasses, Campbell soup labels, “Box Tops 

Education” labels, and donations of raffle items. We also donate 

funds and collected items to various organizations. 

 

Programs 

In January, Linda Boyden gave a demo of the Quilts that she and 

the Red, White and Blue Quilters make. In February, we had a 

Spinning demo. The challenge for February was to bring unwrapped 

Baby Shower gifts for Military Families. On March 15th, there will be 

a demonstration of Meditation Tai Chi and the speakers will be 

Debera Daugherty and Barbara Jean. On April 19th, the program 

will be facial by Sandy Henderson. In April, we will also be attending 

a Spring Luncheon at the Golden Corral, hosted by the Morning 

Glories Community and Family Interest Club of Kingman. We are 

having a busy year. You don’t have to be a member of the 

Meadview Quail Club to attend Quail meetings. Hope to see you 

there. 

FRONTIER DAYS 
IN CONJUNCTION WITH 

‘Gas N Grub’  

THE  LOCAL  ARTISANS 

 

 

WILL BE AT THE 

MCA 
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MCA Potlucks 2016 

Please sign up in the MCA Office or call (928) 564-2313 

PLEASE SIGN UP!  

IT HELPS WITH KNOWING HOW MANY TO COOK FOR. 

January 23rd 

 

February 27th 

 

March 26th 

 

April 23rd 

 

May 28th 

 

 

June 25th 

 

July 2nd 

 

August 27th 

 

September 24th 

 

October 22nd 

 

November 24th 

 

 

 

December 

 

Breakfast Brunch 

 

Italian 

 

Corned Beef & Cabbage 

 

Breakfast Bunch 

 

Hamburger & 

Hotdogs 

 

Taco Bar 

 

Ice Cream Social 

 

Pulled Pork 

 

Breakfast Brunch 

 

Baked Potato Bar 

 

Thanksgiving Feast On 

Thanksgiving Thursday                                                       

 

NO POTLUCK  

 

10:00 A.M. 

 

  5:30 P.M. 

 

  5:30 P.M. 

 

10:00 A.M. 

 

12:00 P.M. 

 

  5:30 P.M. 

 

  2:00 P.M. 

 

  5:30 P.M. 

 

10:00 A.M. 

 

  5:30 P.M. 

 

  2:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

Merry Christmas!                  

Happy New Year! 
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PLEASE LET US KNOW WHEN YOU 

MOVE!! WE NEED YOUR NEW ADDRESS!! 

 

We have provided an address update form on 

the last page of this Meadview Monitor issue. 

Just fill it out and mail it to us. 

 ATTENTION!!!      

On the second Saturday of every month the MCA 

holds a Member’s Meeting available to all MCA 

members. 

Please come join us and join in on the meeting. 

REMEMBER -  The Second Saturday of Every 

Month at 9:00 a.m. 

Friends of the Arizona Joshua Tree Forest 
In any moment of decision, the best thing you can do is the right thing, the next big thing is the 

wrong thing, and the worst thing you can do is nothing. - Theodore Roosevelt 

 

Friday, March 18 - Monday, March 20, 2016 

Meadview, AZ - Joshua trees are one of the most unusual and recognizable plants of the Mojave 

Desert, but the future of these remarkable plants are threatened by ongoing global climate change. 

Computer models predict that within the next 100 years Joshua trees may disappear from much of 

their current range, and emerging demographic data suggests that many populations in the southern 

Mojave Desert are already on their way to extinction. It is possible that the species may be able to 

survive by migrating to more temperate environments further north, but the trees’ capacity to escape 

warming climates will depend on how quickly they are able to colonize new habitats. The western 

edge of the Grand Canyon provides a remarkable venue to study the effects of climate change on 

Joshua trees. Where the Colorado Plateau meets the Mojave Desert the sweeping hillsides descend 

over 4,000 feet in the space of less than ten miles. Across this gradient a single population of 

Joshua trees experiences a range of climates as different as Palm Springs is from Bishop, 

California. This natural laboratory allows us to step into the future to discover how changes in the 

Earth’s climate may affect the reproduction and survival of Joshua trees. During a three-day citizen 

science program, participants in this course will contribute to ongoing scientific research on the 

population ecology of this most famous Mojave Desert species. Pre-registration is required! 

 

Date/Time: Friday, March 18, 5:30 - 9 p.m. 

  Saturday, March 19, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

  Sunday, March 20, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

  Monday, March 21, 9 a.m. - 5 p.m. 

Meet at: Meadview Civic Association Building in Meadview, AZ 

Fee:  $250 JTNPA Members ($260 Non-members) 

Sign up: www.joshuatree.org 

  760-367-5535 

 

- - ### - -  

 

For further press information, please call Kevin Wong, 

Desert Institute Program Coordinator (760) 367-5535 
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By Suzann Newell 

UPCOMING EVENTS  

FOR 2016 

February 13th, Valentines 

Day Pot Luck;  

May 7th, Cinco De Mayo Band Party;  

May 28th, Memorial Day Weekend Band Party; 

July 1st, 4th of July Weekend Band Party;  

July 2nd, 4th of July Weekend Band Party; 

September 3rd, Labor Day Band Party;  

October 29th, Halloween Costume Band Party; 

November 12th, Thanksgiving Pot Luck Dinner; 

December 10th, Christmas Sweater  

Karaoke Party;  

December 31st, New Years Eve Band Party 

290 E. Meadview Blvd, Meadview, AZ 86444  

(928) 564-2100 

   

  EXPLORERS  

 
 

Ten of the group drove to Grand Canyon Western Ranch to be serenaded by both Cowboy Dave 

and Casey Adams. What fun! The Ranch is really good and we were warmly greeted by Hostess 

Ollie Freihaut of LMC. The lunch menu is extensive and very good. A few days later a group of us 

drove up to Grapevine Springs and hiked up past the second falls. 

The water was really pretty gushing down the jagged rocks. Joan Stoops took  

Photos of the Falls. At our regular meeting we set up three trips: The Portland Wash  

Mine trip was done on the only really nice day recently. The sun was shining and  

made a mirror of the deep pit mine lake. We also counted close to 40 burros and  

quit a few cattle along the way. The road is as rough as ever, but some deep cuts  

have been filled. The 50 miles between Highway 93 and Highway 68 took us about  

4-1/2 hours. The next trip will be at Salt Springs off the Temple Bar Road. Then we will hike into  

Marble Canyon that begins at Basin Drive Wash. That canyon goes down to Grapevine Wash but 

we will come back to eat lunch at the Dear home. Our regular meetings are on the 2nd Wednesday 

at 6:30 in the MCA Auditorium. 

 

         OVER the HILL HIKERS 
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MEADVIEW COMMUNITY CHURCH 
 

This is our regular schedule of services:                 

Sunday:   Sunday School at 9:45 and Morning Worship at 10:45 with the  

   observance of Holy Communion the 1
st
 Sunday of each month.                           

Wednesday:  Midweek Bible Study & Prayer Service at 6:30 p.m. Ladies Bible Study on 

   the 1
st 

 & 3
rd 

 Wednesdays at 10:00 a.m.        

Friday:   Choir Practice at 6:30 p.m. Men’s Breakfast will take place on the  

   Tuesdays of January 12th, February 9th and March 8th at 8:00 a.m. in 

   our fellowship hall. 

Our Monthly potluck lunch usually follows the morning worship service on the 3
rd

 Sunday of 

each month. We want all of our friends and neighbors to know that they are always welcome 

to worship with us at Meadview Community Church. 

 

Pastor John Mulvihill 

564-2411 

Sunday:          9:45 a.m. -  Sunday School        

  11:00 a.m. - Worship Service                 

Monday:      10:00 a.m. -  Women’s Bible Study, the 1st and 3rd weeks of each month. (MBC, 

    Fellowship Hall)                    

Tuesday:    2:00 p.m. -  Cottage Prayer (Ann Woods Home, 200 Coral Isle Dr.)       

Wednesday:  3:00 p.m. -  Men’s Bible Study (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)        

Thursday:     5:00 p.m. -  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting (MBC, Classroom Bldg.)           

Friday:         11:30 a.m. -  Meadview Christian Academy - BBQ Pot Luck Lunch (MBC, Fellowship 

   Hall) 

Saturday:   9:00 a.m. -  Men’s Breakfast, the 2nd Saturday of each month.            

TAD’S AUTO & MARINE SERVICE & REPAIR  
ASE Certified Mechanic  
A/C Tune ups 
Brakes 
Suspension Computer Diagnostics  
Tire Repair 

TAD’S BOAT & RV STORAGE 
Covered and Uncovered  
24 ft. TO 36 ft. Covered   

ANY SIZE Uncovered  
24-Hour Access  

Gate Code to Entry  

MEADVIEW BAPTIST CHURCH 

27070 N. PIERCE FERRY ROAD 
MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

1-928-564-2855 

www.meadviewbaptist.com 564-2341 
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Meadview Civic Association 

P.O. 217 

Meadview, AZ 86444 

MEADVIEW CIVIC ASSOCIATION, INC. 

NAME:        DATE:  

LOT #S:    

ADDRESS & PHONE NUMBER UPDATE! 

 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

 

CITY, STATE & ZIP CODE: 

 

PHONE #: 

ALT. PHONE #: 


